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                                  TOWN OF HUDSON 

 Sustainability Committee  
                               Agenda 

            Debra Putnam, Chairman Sustainability     Brett Gagnon, Selectmen Liaison  
  Town Hall,  12 School, Hudson, New Hampshire 03051    · Tel: 603-886-6018    · Fax: 603-594-1143 

November 22, 2021 – 7PM 
Hudson Town Hall - 12 School St., Hudson, NH 03051     

Community Development (Buxton) Meeting Room 

 
1. Call to Order:   

     
2. Attendance: Jennifer Stone-Grimaldi excused 

 
3. Public Input:   

 
4. Approval of Minutes: October 25, 2021 

 
5. Reports: 

 

 Trash-Recycling Tonnage Report:  (included in the Packet) - D. Putnam 
 

 Expenditure Report: October - Expenditure Report (included in the Packet) - D. Putnam 
 

 Energy Report: Review and Discussion of presentation to BOS on Nov. 23 by Ad Hoc Energy 
Committee. (three docs included in the Packet)  C. Putnam and K. Messner 

 
6. Hudson Transfer Station: The next two upcoming dates are November 27 and December 18 

(8:00am-12:00pm) 2021 Transfer Station Pass Needed - 3 free per year per household, one pass needed 
for each drop off. Passes may be picked up only at the DPW offices Monday through Thursday 6am –  
4pm, 2 Constitution Drive, Hudson. December 18th is the last date the Transfer Station will be open.  
The Transfer Station will be open each Saturday for yard waste, metal and cardboard drop-offs 
8am-12noon through December 18th! 
 

7. Curbside Yard Waste Collection: Saturday, December 4.  Have all leaves in Bio-degradable Leaf 
Bags. Brush should be bundled with twine and no larger than 2 feet in diameter and 3 feet long.  
Put all at the curb in front of your home BY 7:00am. Do not go by when your trash or recycling is 
normally picked up.  

 
8. Roadside Cleanups –  Updates by Sarah Repeta regarding proposed guidelines.  

 
9. Contract for Trash and Recycling 2022–Renewal with Pinard Waste Systems. 

Don’t go solely by whether an item has a triangle! 
Plastic and Glass Bottles, Jars, Tubs, Jugs – if it did NOT come with a lid or cap --- ITS TRASH.  
Electronics of any type are E-Waste – Must be handled properly – Electronics Recycling events hosted in 
Town of Hudson regularly by the Scouts and Rotary. 
NO Plastic Bags in the Blue Bin!– drop off clean bags for Hudson Lions Club 
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10. FREE Radon Testing kits: NH Radon Program is offering free test kits to NH residents. Simply visit the 
website, https://aelabs.com/nh, to order and one will be sent to you with instructions on how to perform 
the test and a postage paid return envelope. Once the test is complete, please mail it back and allow 2 
weeks to receive your test results. 
 

11. Styrofoam Recycling: Discussion for future meetings. (Article included in Packet)  
 

12. Vote on whether to have a meeting in December.  During January meeting be ready to vote on schedule 
for 2022 so that the Hudson Community Calendar can be updated.  
 

13. Committee Member & Selectman Liaison Comments:  
 

14. Adjourned:  . 
            

    Debbie Putnam 

    Hudson Sustainability Committee, Chair            November 18, 2021   
 


